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BRISBANE,

22nd July 1938,

The Secretary,

Sir,
S.8. "LOYAUTE",
I beg to advise that the above named vessel
has now been withdrawn from Lloyd's Class, and enclose herewith a
letter received from the Owners, stating their reasons for so doing,
Particulars of original scantlinges, as reouested
in my letter of the 12th February 1937, in anticipation of the Special
Survey being carried out at this Port, are returned herewith,
i am, Bir,
Encl. Your Obedient Servant,
(sgd) T.G.TATE,
SURVEYOR TO LLOYD'S REGISTER,
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